Crait_;, Sondra

From: Asp, Brian

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 3:37 PM

To: Craig, Sondra

Cc: Erickson, Tina

Subject: RE: For Review - CSM - Town of Shelby - Boma Rd
Attachments: MEMO_LA CROSSE UTILITIES_Gebhart_SHELBY.doc

Attached is the memo from the Utilities approving the CSM for David Gebhart in the town of Shelby.

Brian Asp
City of LaCrosse

Utilities Project Specialist
Cell: (608)799-3168
Desk: (608)789-3897

From: Craig, Sondra

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 3:19 PM

To: Asp, Brian <aspb@cityoflacrosse.org>; Dunnum, Scott <Dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org>; Erickson, Tina
<ericksont@cityoflacrosse.org>; Lenz, Bernard <LenzB@cityoflacrosse.org>; Neumann, Shannon
<Neumanns@cityoflacrosse.org>; Reinhart, David <Reinhartd @cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: For Review - CSM - Town of Shelby - Boma Rd

Good afternoon,

Attached for your review is an Extraterritorial CSM filed today for property on Boma Rd in the Town of Shelby. The Town
of Shelby will be acting upon the CSM on April 19 and it will then be acted upon by our Common Council in the May
cycle of meetings.

Please respond with your comments or approval.
Thank you,

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk

La Crosse City Clerk’s Office
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org




CITY OF LA CROSSE UTILITIES

WATER - SEWER - STORM
400 La Crosse St
La Crosse WI 54601-3396
Phone (608) 789-7536
Fax (608) 789-7592
utilities@cityoflacrosse.org

MEMORANDUM

To: CSM Applicant
From: Brian Asp — Utilities Project Specialist
Date: 3-30-2022

Subject:  CSM review status (Shelby — Property on Boma Rd.)

The City of La Crosse Utilities have no utility infrastructure near the parcels (11-1001-0, 11-3190-0 & 11-3190-0)
located in the Town of Shelby. Based on this information the Utility approves this CSM.
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